From: Bradford Paul [mailto:bradpaulsf@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 11:39 AM

To: Tom Theodores

Cc: Heidi Burns; Denina Fredrickson; Vicki Nichols; Morgan Pierce
Subject: Re: My status on the Board

Tom and fellow HLB members,

I'll be there on Wednesday but wanted to let you know right away that after much discussion
with my wife, we have decided to sell (or maybe rent) our house in Sausalito and rent a larger
mid-century house in Greenbrae where we can send our son to a public elementary school--one
that is as good as his current private school and is free--and have enough room that Alec's Legos
and electric train sets no longer fill the living room and dining room.

It was not an easy decision, as you can imagine. But the two arguments that won me over in the
end were my son's 12 reasons for moving (in response to my asking him to give me his one best
argument) and a friend's offer to trade us weekends (and weeks) on his 45-foot, 1965 mid-
century boat here in the Sausalito, in exchange for letting him stay at our new house in
Greenbrae (he lives on his boat). So you will still be seeing Erin, Alec and I in Sausalito quite a
bit, but as of July 1st we will no longer be legal residents.

We finalized our decision last week but weren't sure how fast we could sell our house. But my
wife can move mountains when she sets her mind to it and our first open house is this
Wednesday and Saturday. If we can't get a reasonable price in the current housing market, we
will rent it for a while.

I've really enjoyed my time with you all on the Historic Landmarks Board and look forward to
seeing you on Wednesday.

Brad



